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Brian Schultz

From: Shalonda Gunn
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 11:24 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 20190038-EI - Correspondence
Attachments: Letter to Will Cramer & Carol Roberts.pdf

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached letter in Docket No. 20190038-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shalonda	M.	Gunn 
Florida	Registered	Paralegal 
Executive	Assistant	to	Commissioner	Brown	
Florida	Public	Service	Commission 
2540	Shumard	Oak	Boulevard 
Tallahassee,	FL	32399‐0850	
(850)	413‐6030	(Office)	
(850)	413‐6031	(Fax) 
	
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 

 
 



J ULIE I. BROWN 

COMMISSIONER 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6042 

Public Service Commission 

Mr. Will Cramer 
Ms. Carol Roberts 
Bay County Chamber of Commerce 
235 West 51

h Street 
Panama City, Florida 32402 

Dear Mr. Cramer and Ms. Roberts: 

April 24, 2019 

I appreciate you reaching out to the Florida Public Service Commission (Commission), by your 
letter dated April 17, 2019, regarding Bay County's needs and efforts fo llowing Hurricane 
Michael. The devastation left in its wake is profound, and please know that our hearts and 
prayers have been with you all. The Commission continues to track the restoration efforts 
throughout the region. 

As utility regulators, we work with the electric utilities under our jurisdiction to ensure they are 
prepared for each hurricane season. This involves reviewing storm preparedness efforts to make 
sure prudent plans are in place to respond to a storm, as well as hardening programs that bolster 
and safeguard the electric grid. The Commission's storm hardening rules and initiatives include 
requirements to work with local communities to identify critical infrastructure and other local 
priorities. During a storm, the Commission takes part in staffing the state's Emergency 
Operations Center to track and disseminate outage information from utilities as a storm develops. 
Since Hurricane Michael, we have been working with electric and water utilities in the region to 
make sure they have the resources necessary to rebuild their infrastructure so that citizens will 
have their services restored as soon as possible. I can assure you that the Commission will 
continue to prioritize restoration efforts so that electric and water services will be available to all 
homes and businesses as they are rebuilt. 

I hope you find this information to be helpful. If you have any questions whatsoever, please feel 
free to contact my office. 

Sier~~ 

Ju · I. Brown, Commissioner 
Fl ida Public Service Commission 

An Affirmative Action/ Eq ual Opportunity Employer 
PSC Website: http://www.norida psc.com Commissioncr.Brown@psc.state.n.us 
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cc: The Honorable Marco Rubio, U.S. Senate 
The Honorable Rick Scott, U.S. Senate 
The Honorable Neal Dunn, M.D. , U.S. Congress, FL District 2 
The Honorable George Gainer, Florida Senate, District 2 
The Honorable Jay Trumbull, Florida House of Representatives, District 6 




